
agency extends comment
period on sea otter Ppolicyocy
the public comment

i
period con-

cerning the proposed claclarificationnification of
the US fish and wildlife services
policy on sea otters has been extended
for 90 days

the comment period which was
scheduled to close jan 13 will now
end april 13

the proposal published in the
federal register interprets the marine
mammal protection act of 1972 to

prohibit the taking of sea otters by
alaska natives for use in creating and
selling handicrafts and clothing

while the proposal stipulates that
alaska natives would still be per-
mitted to take sea otters for subsistence

purposes for personal uusese it would not
allow sea otters to be taken and made
into products for sale to others

the proposal applies only to sea ot-
ters and not to any other species of
marine mammals protected in the
federal law

public comments concerning the
services proposed effort to clarify ex-
isting policy concerning sea otters
must be submitted by march 14 to
director US fish and wildlife ser-
vice box 28006 washington DC
20038800620038 8006

those who want further information
may contact jon nickels in anchorage
at 7863492786 3492


